
2. COMMUNITY FUNDING REVIEW 
 
 On behalf of the Community Relations and Leisure Unit Managers, Mary Richardson (Policy Analyst) 

reported on feedback to community organisations about the Community Funding Review community 
consultation. 

 
 The Board, in receiving the report, was supportive of the review and its broad directions. 
 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


